

It's that time of year again & the leaves are falling! Don't forget to clean your gutters often this fall to avoid damage to your home. On a related note, Leaf & Limb pickup is scheduled for this week (11/2-11/6), so this is a good time to get all those limbs that fell in the big rainstorms out of your way. Of course they often run behind on these schedules, so if we're lucky we may even have the weekend to wrap things up.
http://acc-recycle.org/docs/November%202009.pdf
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How old is your furnace? A seasonal tip from Gerald Hargrove Inspection Services: 
Have you gotten your furnace(s) serviced and ready for the heating season?  This is especially important if your furnace is 10 years old or older, since the heat exchanger can be cracked without you even knowing it: a cracked heat exchanger can lead to carbon monoxide (which is colorless and odorless) in the home.  Also, remember to change those filters every month if they are the 30-day type, or every 2-3 months if they are the upgraded 1" type.

Keep your family safe; test your smoke alarm monthly! It is also advisable to keep a carbon monoxide detector in your home. Does your family have an emergency evacuation plan? I realized recently that my family had never really discussed it. In sharing a plan with my stepson I came to realize that his window is painted shut. If you never practice your plan things like this can be overlooked! You don't want any surprises in a life or death situation. If your windows are painted shut I found a video on how to free them up, just email me & I will share the info with you.

This holiday season many of us are not as fortunate as in years past. Layoffs & budget cuts are taking its toll & more people are in need than our generation has ever seen. If you are fortunate enough & can give food, money or time to local charities I encourage you to do so. I was so touched by this neighborhood's response during the snow storm this year. Everyone came together to help those who needed firewood, flashlights & even just a helping hand. I personally don't know anyone who has as close knit a neighborhood as we do & for that I am grateful. I hope that we can extend such kindness to those less fortunate this holiday season, I know we have it in us! If anyone is interested in organizing a food drive or volunteer work I'd love to be involved. Let’s open it up on a discussion board! http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/Ansley_Park_-_Athens/topics 
Warmest regards,

Jane Wightman

Ansley Park Neighborhood Watch

ansleyparkwatch@gmail.com
